
Western Lake Superior 
Sanitary District 

MRC Reuse Area 
WLSSD has operated a reuse program at the MRC for over twenty 
years. During that time, the program has undergone many changes 
to improve safety, efficiency, and effectiveness. The MRC Reuse 
Area is now open – with changes to meet today’s safety needs. 

If you visit the MRC with items to dispose of or recycle, you may 
briefly shop the Reuse Area. The Reuse Area is no longer open for 
casual “shopping”. WLSSD must focus on meeting the needs for 
disposal and recycling customers, while limiting customer contact 
and maintaining safety.  

Shopping at the MRC Reuse Area 
Who can shop? 
 A customer already at the site dropping off items for disposal or

recycling

How does it work? 
 Customers may select up to 2 reusable items per brief visit.
 Items in the Reuse Area are not to be dismantled. Customers

must take items “as-is” in their entirety.
 Customers must sign and return liability waivers each time they

visit. Return the waiver even if nothing is taken.

Other Information: 
 Customers may not approach other customers to request their

materials for reuse.
 Customers may remove reusable items from the MRC in the

designated Reuse Area only. Materials may not be removed
from any other locations in the facility.

Questions? Call WLSSD at 218-722-3336 
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